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Farmington Senior Citizens 8-16-2021 

 

August 16, 2021 

 

Meeting number 851 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday, 

August 16, 2021, by President Gary Weidenborner.  22 members were present.  We enjoyed our picnic 

of hot dogs, hamburgers, and dishes to pass. 

 

After our picnic lunch, President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 1:05 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the August 2nd meeting were read.  There were no updates. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  There is $251.00 in the Treasury. 

 

We sang Happy Anniversary to Sue and Dave Howland for their 50th anniversary. 

We sang Happy Birthday to Edna Griffith and Sue Howland. 

 

Sunshine Report:  No update 

   

Entertainment:   

• At the September 20th meeting, members will participate in a book exchange. 

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner asked members if they preferred playing games or coloring.  

Members decided to play games.  She will bring games to the next meeting. 

• No speakers are currently scheduled. 

 

Old Business:   

• We thanked Jerry Annesi, Jerry Millard, and Gary Weidenber for their grilling expertise. 

 

New Business:   

• Carol Kansco will pick up coffee, decaf coffee, sugar, and creamer so we can serve hot drinks 

at the next meeting. 

• Kathy Wagner will continue to send out short emails reminding members about each meeting.  

 

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• Work is being completed on Beaver Creek Park.  In addition to a lodge, there will be charging 

stations. 

• Plans for commercial construction, including a Costco distribution center, continues in the 

Route 332/County Road 41 area. 

• Work on Townline Road to Route 332 will be completed this year.  Townline Road will 

receive a new coating next spring. 

• The Volunteer Fire Department has seen the volume of calls, primarily accidents, double. 

 

Jerry Annesi entertained us with jokes. 

  

President Gary Weidenboner closed the meeting about 1:20 PM.   

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


